
 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES  

OF THE  
SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION 

 
November 8, 2003                          Crowne Plaza Greenville, SC 
 

The General Membership meeting was called to order by President 
Chibbaro at 9:30 AM.  Mr. Edwin D. Wood gave the invocation. 
 
 President Chibbaro welcomed all the members and visitors to the 
Annual Convention.   
 
 Secretary Brock reviewed the current membership status.    
 

Treasurer, Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. reported on SCNA financial 
status.  Mr. Sheheen reported that the SCNA is in a strong financial 
position. 

 
Bourse Chairman, Mr. Samuel E. Norris, III, reported all show 

tables were sold.  He reported that the 2004 SCNA Convention and Coin 
Show would again be at the Crowne Plaza on October 29, 39 and 31, 
2004. 

 
President Chibbaro asked if the membership had questions for the 

Board.  It was reported that $150 was raised for the YN program during 
the Friday raffle.   President Chibbaro asked Mr. Travis about the 
recent reduction in ANA staff and who now supports the ANA web site.   
Mr. Travis reported that no one is currently filling this position.   
If the SCNA has problems they need to contact their District Delegate, 
Jim Barry or Blendal Brush. 

 
President Chibbaro reported the new officers for 2004 are: 
 President  Paul Walters 
 1st VP   Sam Norris 
 2nd VP   Jesse Ross 
 Board Members Jim Barry, Eric Lampe, and Erik Croen 
 
President Chibbaro announced that the Board is considering some 

by-law changes.   The proposed changes will be mailed to the 
membership and a special meeting will be held for approval of these 
changes. 

 
President Chibbaro announced that the YN program would be held at 

10:30 am, at noon a program on Ancient Coins would be given by Jim 
Barry and the Awards Breakfast would be Sunday morning at 8:00 am. 

 
The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 9:47 AM on a motion 

by Mr. LoRan Ross which was seconded by Ms. Amanda Sheheen. 
 
 
 
                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 


